May 20, 2015
Hello GRA Members:
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The GRA Tervis Tumblers are finally here!  They look awesome!!!! We are out of the 24 ounce but are currently ordering more today.  We still have the 16 ounce currently available.  Lids for the 16 ounce are extra. The cups are at the office in Tifton.

If you are interested in a Tervis Tumbler, please complete the attached order form and mail your payment to me and I will hold your tumbler until the July meeting or you can pay the postage to have them mailed to you.

Please email me asap with the form if you are willing to wait and mail the check immediately following in order for me to hold your cup.  These will be available at the next board meeting and at the conference in September in Augusta. 

Thank you,
Cheryl Braswell: cheryl.braswell@gvra.ga.gov 

Cheryl Ussery: cheryl@sharecoastalga.comcastbiz.net 

Fundraiser Committee Co-Chairs

GRA Tervis Order Form

Name: _____________________________________

Address: ___________________________________

Phone number ______________________________

Email address: ______________________________

Method of Payment: _________________________ (checks payable to GRA)

Mail payment to:  Cheryl Braswell, GRA, 820-C Love Avenue, Tifton, GA 31794.

	Style 
	Number Ordered
	Cost
	Total Cost

	
	
	
	

	16 ounce GRA Tervis ($20.00)
	
	
	

	16 ounce lid ($3.00)
	
	
	

	24 ounce GRA Tervis with lid included ($25.00)
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


If you would like these mailed, postage will be extra.

